
 
  

MiCom2018 Poster Awards

Congratulations to the winners!

March 28, 2018

  

   
The winners of the MiCom2018 poster awards: Maria Stroe, Antje Häder, Vandana Arakandy

  

At the 7th Internation Conference on Microbial Communication by Young Scientists - MiCom2018, more
than 160 scientists participated. The conference saw many exciting presentations about research in all
areas of microbial communication. Two ILRS doctoral researchers received an award for their poster
presentations. Congratulations to Vandana Arakandy and Maria Stroe!
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